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This is a report from the board meetings. The main issues the last months have been:
- Replacing rescue equipment
- Planning of a rescue leader course
- Participation in a forum of voluntary rescue organizations
- Planning of the annual meeting 1993
- Membership fee for 1994. The fee is NOK 120 for ordinary members, NOK 80 for students/ members younger than 20 
and NOK 50 for family members.
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